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In 2016–17, our department will be 
working together to make a difference 
to Queenslanders by building better, 
safer places to live and work. 

Together, our housing, building and 
procurement plans will help provide 
confi dence, security, prosperity and 
growth across the state.

We will be releasing our ten year 
Housing Strategy to help build better 
neighbourhoods for all Queenslanders. 
More social housing policies will be 
amended to achieve a fairer approach 
and better outcomes for people living 
in social housing.

We will be developing a Building 
Plan to deliver a safer, fairer 
building industry. In 2016–17, we 
will particularly focus on security 
of payment to contractors, non-
conforming building products and 
reviews of building and plumbing 
legislation.

We will be progressing the reform 
program for Government procurement 
that was initiated in 2016, to deliver 
better value, support local jobs 
and businesses and improve social 
outcomes for all Queenslanders.

We will achieve the delivery of these 
key initiatives and our core services 
through the development of our One 
Department strategy which will commit 
us to greater integration and innovation 
in our services to Queenslanders.

Our year 
ahead
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